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2018 Heating and Cooling Workshop – co-hosted by NEEP and RTA 

June 18-19, 2018 – Holiday Inn Saratoga Springs 

Reception 
Sponsor  
$5,000 

($4,000 for NEEP 
Allies) 

Lead Sponsor 
$3,500 

($2,800 for NEEP 
Allies) 

Lunch Sponsor 
$2,500 

($2,000 for NEEP 
Allies) 

Breakfast Sponsor 
$2,000 

($1,600 for NEEP Allies) 

Coffee Break 
Sponsor 
$1,500 

($1,200 for NEEP 
Allies) 

Exclusive! Several 
available Two available Sold Out Three available 

Opportunity to write a 
post-event article for 

NEEP’s blog 

Opportunity to write a 
post-event article for 

NEEP’s blog 
   

4 complimentary 
workshop admissions 

4 complimentary 
workshop admissions 

3 complimentary 
workshop admissions 

2 complimentary workshop 
admissions 

1 complimentary 
workshop admission 

Company logo and name 
on press releases, 
printed program, 

electronic newsletters, 
and event webpage 

Company logo and 
name on press 

releases, printed 
program, electronic 

newsletters, and event 
webpage 

Company name on 
press releases, printed 

program, electronic 
newsletters, and event 

webpage 

Company name on press 
releases, printed program, 
electronic newsletters, and 

event webpage 

Company name on press 
releases, printed 

program, electronic 
newsletters, and event 

webpage 

Access to a social media 
tool kit for conference 

promotion 

Access to a social 
media tool kit for 

conference promotion 

Access to a social 
media tool kit for 

conference promotion 

Access to a social media 
tool kit for conference 

promotion 

Access to a social media 
tool kit for conference 

promotion 

Opportunity to exhibit 
during the reception 

Opportunity to exhibit 
in the meeting space 
during the workshop 

Special signage with 
company logo at food 
stations during lunch 

Special signage with 
company logo at food 

stations during breakfast 

Special signage with 
company logo at food 
stations during coffee 

break 

Attendee list with full 
contact information 10 
days prior to event, in 

Excel format 

Attendee list with full 
contact information 10 
days prior to event, in 

Excel format 

Attendee list with full 
contact information 10 
days prior to event, in 

PDF format 

Attendee list with limited 
contact information 10 days 

prior to event, in PDF 
format 

Attendee list with limited 
contact information 10 
days prior to event, in 

PDF format 

 
 

To sign up as a sponsor or for any questions, please contact NEEP’s Events Manager,  
Lucie Carriou (LCarriou@neep.org, 781.860.9177 x120). 

More information about the event at: http://www.neep.org/events/renewable-heating-and-cooling-workshop 
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